
City of Hancock – DDA Minutes 

April 3, 2017 Meeting 

 

The regular monthly meeting was called to order by Vice-Chairperson Jonathan 

Luse, Jr. on Monday, April 3, 2017 with the following members present: 

 Jonathan Luse, Jr., Pete Mackin, Steve Zutter, John Diebel, Jeff Lang and 

 Lisa McKenzie 

Absent:    Kathy Johnson, Jordon Johnson and Pete Wickley 

Guest/Staff:   Glenn Anderson, City Manger 

It was moved by McKenzie seconded by Lang to approve the agenda. 

Ayes:   All  

Nays:   None 

Motion Carried 

It was moved by Zutter seconded by Diebel to approve the March 6, 2017 

minutes.  

Ayes:   All 

Nays:   none 

Motion carried. 

Public Comments:  None 

 

Update/information 

• Reviewed the February 14th & March 14th HB&PA minutes  



• Noted the City estimates a savings of $10,000 with the new Quincy Street 

LED historic lights that replaced the old sodium 250 watt light bulbs. 

• Heard Hebert Construction is planning to start the reconstruction on Front 

Street by the last week in April and should be done by mid-July. 

• Heard Advance Auto is purchasing Car Quest and will be rebranding the 

Hancock store located at 121/123 Quincy St. 

•  Heard Mark Elmer held an open house for “The Bank” housing project 

located at 100 Quincy St. 

The DDA board discussed the progress on the roof repairs for the old hardware 

building caused by this year’s heavy snow and voted that the owner has filed an 

insurance claim for the planned repair work. 

It was moved by McKenzie seconded by Lang to adjourn at 6:10 P.M.  

Ayes:   All 

Nays:   None 

Motion Carried 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Glenn Anderson 

Secretary Pro-Tem 

   

 

 



  

        


